

MLL league meeting minutes - 1/18/2017

Attendees

Deidre  
Lisa  
Leslie  
Mike  
Rowena  
Paula  
Daniel  
Jackie  
Julio  
Eric  
Richard

65 rule books ordered 161.50 total cost

District meeting outcomes

New rules, etc

Little league university grants for bats

District dues will be paid in advance. Unknown amount.

**Our Constitution is due March 1st.**

**All players and managers must be in the data center April 1.** T-BALL through Majors

June 1 is announcement of tournament teams. No state tournaments in our district this season.

Next district meeting is 3-26 @ 3pm

**Pictures are at Saddleback MPR the 3/4 7-4pm and 3/8 6-8:30**

Upcoming Meeting dates/locations

2/1 at Pima butte

2/8 at Pima butte

2/15 at Pima butte

3/1 at saddleback

3/22 at Pima butte

Additional liability insurance from Little League intl. Deidre to obtain quote.

House rules must be sent to Arlene

Leslie ordered some prizes for opening day.

We need to draft a letter regarding the snack bar situation for parents. Should be available for "Meet the Coach" event.

No response from David Aviles regarding field availability beyond Pacana.

Eric to Discuss with league lineup about disappearing sign ups

Numbers

Tball 72

Coach pitch BB 81

Coach pitch Sb 28

Minors softball 29

Minors baseball 38

Majors softball 15

Majors baseball 29

Where do we advertise? Nowhere due to costs. Review with ultrastar. Previous ads were prohibitively expensive.

Uniforms.

Diamondbacks are only delivering uniforms on Fridays. Beau needs at least 2 weeks for printing. Names sizes and manager by 1/30 make it difficult.

We can get uniforms from DBacks on March 7 for Minors/Majors

board shirts sizes were delivered to Richard.

Ken presented trophy/souvenir ideas. We selected a souvenir acrylic model for the first half of the season.

Mike to update proof of residency on website

We have too many sponsors relative to our team count. To accomodate current sponsors, we need to buy 12 A frames. New A frames are \$1000 + inserts. We'd need another cart as well. Jackie proposed we do banners instead for some of our sponsors. We could hang on the fence, or add additional poles and hang banners "over" the fence.

Jackie to ask sponsors if we can swap A frames for banners.

Eric and Tyler to go measure fence panels.

Tyler Gillespie self nominated for Safety Officer. All executive board members voted APPROVE

Eric to send house rules to everyone. Everyone should send comments relative to changes to Deidre. Any issues will be resolved on a case by case basis.

Eric motioned to adjourn. Lisa seconded. All approved.